
 o honour the long and distinguished contribution 

 of the late Susan Chen, collector, connoisseur and  

 supporter of the Hong Kong Maritime Museum, 

the Museum Board has approved the creation of the 

Susan Chen Hong Kong Maritime Museum Acquisition Fund.

The purpose of the fund is to encourage the continued growth 

of the Museum’s collection of material associated with China’s 

maritime heritage, in particular that associated with the history 

of the Pearl River Delta.

An Acquisitions Committee headed by the 

Museum’s Director has been established and 

will make periodic recommendations to 

the Board regarding the purchase of 

significant items that will enhance the 

Museum’s international reputation 

and scholarly standing. 

For further information please contact 

Mr. Richard Wesley, Museum Director 

at +852 3713 2501 or 

richardwesley@hkmaritimemuseum.org


